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March 22, 2023 

Notice of upcoming Public Information Centre (PIC):  
Porters Subdivision Watermain Replacement and Road Reconstruction – Phase 2 

Dorchester, Ontario 

The Municipality of Thames Centre will be implementing the Watermain Replacement and 
Road Reconstruction of Porters Subdivision – Phase 2 in 2023. 

The PIC is being held to provide information to any interested parties about the project 
design, construction timing, etc. and to answer any questions that may arise. The PIC will be 
held on: 

Wednesday, April 26, 2023 – 5:00 pm to 7:00 pm 
Municipal Office (Council Chambers) 

4305 Hamilton Road, Dorchester, ON N0L 1G3 

The PIC includes a short presentation commencing at 5:15pm and will follow with an open 
house format (for those who are not able to attend during the presentation), with the 
Municipality and Consultant staff available to answer any questions. 

The 2023 Phase 2 reconstruction area will include Carl Street, Ruth Street, and Ross Ave 
from David Street West. This project includes a complete reconstruction of the roads, 
implementation of curbs and sidewalks, replacement of the watermain, and replacement / 
upgraded storm sewers with private drain connections to each property. 

Stay up to date on the Municipal Website:  
https://thamescentre.on.ca/articles/2023-porters-subdivision-watermain-replacement-and-
road-reconstruction-phase-2  

For further information on this project, please contact: 

Tanner Stanton 
Engineering Technologist,  
Municipality of Thames Centre  
Phone 519-268-7334 Ext. 235 
Email tstanton@thamescentre.on.ca 

Josh Smith, 
P.Eng, Partner
Development Engineering
Phone 519-672-8310 Ext. 113
Email jsmith@deveng.net
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